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Bishop, Deena M (EED) <deena.bishop@alaska.gov> Mon, Mar 31, 2025 at 11:42 AM
To: "Commissioner, DEED (EED sponsored)" <deed.commissioner@alaska.gov>

Cc: "Jolin, Kathijo M (EED)" <kathijo.jolin@alaska.gov>, "Cc:" <abrower@dlgsd.org>, "agallanos@kakeschools.com"
<agallanos@kakeschools.com>, "Andrew_anderson@lksd.org" <Andrew_anderson@lksd.org>, "arussin@cordovasd.org"
<arussin@cordovasd.org>, "baldwinm@pribilofsd.org" <baldwinm@pribilofsd.org>, Bill Burr <bburr@wpsd.us>,
"bmwarey@hydaburg.k12.ak.us" <bmwarey@hydaburg.k12.ak.us>, "carolp@yakutatschools.org" <carolp@yakutatschools.org>,
Clayton Holland <cholland@kpbsd.k12.ak.us>, "cyndy.mika@kibsd.org" <cyndy.mika@kibsd.org>,
"CYNTHIA.PAYNE@MATSUK12.US" <CYNTHIA.PAYNE@matsuk12.us>, "danpolta@dbsd.org" <danpolta@dbsd.org>,
"David.Vadiveloo@nsbsd.org" <David.Vadiveloo@nsbsd.org>, "debbe.lancaster@yfsd.org" <debbe.lancaster@yfsd.org>,
"divanoff@smcsd.us" <divanoff@smcsd.us>, "Dr. Randy Trani" <randy.trani@matsuk12.us>, "f368570@k12northstar.org"
<f368570@k12northstar.org>, Finkenbinder Audra <afinkenbinder@swrsd.org>, "frank.hauser@juneauschools.org"
<frank.hauser@juneauschools.org>, "Huntington, Mary L (MEHS)" <suzzukh@mehs.us>, "jandrews@craigschools.com"
<jandrews@craigschools.com>, "jason.johnson@galenanet.com" <jason.johnson@galenanet.com>,
"iburgess@nomeschools.org" <jpurgess@nomeschools.org>, "jcampbell@chevakschool.org" <jcampbell@chevakschool.org>,
"jcoughran@skagwayschool.org" <jcoughran@skagwayschool.org>, "jgroves@nwarctic.org" <jgroves@nwarctic.org>,
"ihanson@craigschools.com" <jhanson@craigschools.com>, "jhargis@lysd.org" <jhargis@lysd.org>,
"jim.holien@klawockschool.com” <jim.holien@klawockschool.com>, "jsmith@bbbsd.net" <jsmith@bbbsd.net>, Kerry Boyd
<kboyd@yksd.com>, "khanisch@ucsd.net" <khanisch@ucsd.net>, "kluke@lpsd.com" <kluke@Ipsd.com>, "Lucero, Maxine D
(GOV)" <maxine.lucero@alaska.gov>, "Luke, Paciencia G (FCS)" <paciencia.luke@alaska.gov>,
"luke.meinert@k12northstar.org" <luke.meinert@k12northstar.org>, "maguillard@kuspuk.org" <maguillard@kuspuk.org>,
"mfranklin@aebsd.org" <mfranklin@aebsd.org>, "mhanley@aleutregion.org" <mhanley@aleutregion.org>,
"michael.robbins@k21schools.org" <michael.robbins@k21schools.org>, "mpeavey@craigschools.com"
<mpeavey@craigschools.com>, "Mr. Patrick Mayer" <pmayer@agsd.us>, "nholmgaard@pelicanschool.org"
<nholmgaard@pelicanschool.org>, "officeofthesuperintendent@asdk12.org" <officeofthesuperintendent@asdk12.org>, PJ Ford
Slack <pjfordslack@iditarodsd.org>, "pmanning@nenanalynx.org” <pmanning@nenanalynx.org>, "rmorrison@sisd.org"
<rmorrison@sisd.org>, Roy Getchell <rgetchell@hbsd.net>, "rwatkins@chathamsd.org" <rwatkins@chathamsd.org>,
"sballard@yupiit.org" <sballard@yupiit.org>, "superintendent@sisd.org" <superintendent@sisd.org>, "Riddle, Deborah A (EED)"
<deborah.riddle@alaska.gov>, "jensond@sitkaschools.org" <jensond@sitkaschools.org>, Susan Nedza
<susan.nedza@bssd.org>, "tbauer@valdezcityschools.org" <tbauer@valdezcityschools.org>, "tbell@nwarctic.org"
<tbell@nwarctic.org>, "tlaville@crsd.us" <tlaville@crsd.us>, "tlindsey@aisdk12.org" <tlindsey@aisdk12.org>,
"tmase@chugachschools.com" <tmase@chugachschools.com>, "Heineken, Heather L (EED)" <heather.heineken@alaska.gov>,
"tpoage@smcsd.us" <tpoage@smcsd.us>, "Morrison, Karen B (EED)" <karen.morrison@alaska.gov>, "twalker@nwarctic.org"
<twalker@nwarctic.org>, "Zadalis, Bryan M (EED)" <bryan.zadalis@alaska.gov>, "Goyette, Monica L (EED)"
<monica.goyette@alaska.gov>, "Almeida, Jacob W (EED)" <jacob.almeida@alaska.gov>, "jweber@valdezcityschools.org"
<jweber@valdezcityschools.org>

Dear Superintendents,

It was a pleasure spending time with you yesterday during your ACSA gathering. This morning, | received a communication
from the U.S. Department of Education providing additional insights outlining its national goals and priorities. More
specifically, the letter includes guidance on the use of Title |, Part A funds under ESEA, offering parameters and
considerations for both local and state implementation.

As we discussed, our work in this area is just beginning, and more clarity is still to come. Deputy Morrison and | are
committed to keeping you informed as new information becomes available.

Please know we are looking forward to ASA’'s “DEED Day” to collaborate and better understand your local goals and explore
how the department can best be organized to support you. Change is a constant in our lives, and my goal is to work with you
to position our districts for success during this change. Those who know me well can attest that | view challenges as
opportunities—not setbacks.



Thank you again for all that you do. It will take time to fully process the law, the guidance, and align them with our shared
goals for Alaska’s students. Please know that we are committed to a thoughtful, deliberate approach as we move forward
together.

Wishing you a successful remainder of your Legislative Fly-in.

Cheers,
Deena

(Additionally, | am working with DEED staff to update this email group. If you see and error, please let me know. | want to
ensure superintendents receive the updates. Thanks)!

Deena M. Bishop, Ed.D.

Commissioner

Department of Education and Early Development

907-465-2802 | education.alaska.gov
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Jamie Burgess <jburgess@nomeschools.org> Tue, Apr 1, 2025 at 1:32 PM
To: Lisa Parady <lparady@alaskaacsa.org>

Can we discuss this as superintendents sometime in the near future?
[Quoted text hidden]

Thanks.

Jamie S. Burgess

Superintendent, Nome Public Schools
907-443-6191

Excellence, Kindness, Joy
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Lisa Parady <Iparady@alaskaacsa.org> Tue, Apr 1, 2025 at 1:37 PM
To: "jburgess@nomeschools.org" <jburgess@nomeschools.org>

Absolutely
Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 1, 2025, at 1:33 PM, Jamie Burgess <jburgess@nomeschools.org> wrote:

Can we discuss this as superintendents sometime in the near future?
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Dear Superintendents,



It was a pleasure spending time with you yesterday during your ACSA gathering. This morning, | received a
communication from the U.S. Department of Education providing additional insights outlining its national goals
and priorities. More specifically, the letter includes guidance on the use of Title |, Part A funds under ESEA,
offering parameters and considerations for both local and state implementation.

As we discussed, our work in this area is just beginning, and more clarity is still to come. Deputy Morrison and |
are committed to keeping you informed as new information becomes available.

Please know we are looking forward to ASA’s “DEED Day” to collaborate and better understand your local
goals and explore how the department can best be organized to support you. Change is a constant in our lives,
and my goal is to work with you to position our districts for success during this change. Those who know me
well can attest that | view challenges as opportunities—not setbacks.

Thank you again for all that you do. It will take time to fully process the law, the guidance, and align them with
our shared goals for Alaska’s students. Please know that we are committed to a thoughtful, deliberate
approach as we move forward together.

Wishing you a successful remainder of your Legislative Fly-in.

Cheers,
Deena

(Additionally, | am working with DEED staff to update this email group. If you see and error, please let me
know. | want to ensure superintendents receive the updates. Thanks)!

Deena M. Bishop, Ed.D.
Commissioner
Department of Education and Early Development

907-465-2802 | education.alaska.gov
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Thanks.

Jamie S. Burgess
Superintendent, Nome Public Schools
907-443-6191



Excellence, Kindness, Joy
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